
POLICY COMMITTEE REPORT 

REGULAR MEETING OF ASDS – DISTRICT EDUCATION COUNCIL 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 16, 2022: 

Included in this Council package is a breakdown of the draft Council – Staff 

Relationship Policies. These new and revised policies have been approved by the 

policy committee and the committee is recommending approval to the DEC.  

Stacey Brown – Manager, District Education Councils - worked with the committee 

and the Superintendent to develop these new policies. Throughout the process, the 

committee worked to ensure that these are clear and concise and easily understandable 

to all parties.   Some of the policies had several changes and some only formatting.  

Please note that this package includes the new/draft policies only. For comparison, the 

existing Council – Staff Relationship policies can be found on the ASDS website if 

you would like to reference them. 

I want to thank Stacey Brown and Zoe Watson for their guidance throughout the 

updates to both the EL policies (approved in February) and these Council-Staff 

Relationship policies.   I would also like to thank committee members; Wayne Spires, 

Amanda Hamm, Jonathon Barry and Ex-officio member, Roger Nesbitt as DEC Chair 

for their productive meetings and efficiency throughout this review.  Pending approval 

of these policies tonight, this concludes the committee’s current mandate to the 

District Education Council.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Richard Malone 

Chair, Policy Committee 

 

 


